
BellSouth Interconnection Services
675 West Peachtree Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30375

927tc7548404

Carrier Notification
SN91082601

Date: September 6, 2001

To: All BellSouth Interconnection Services’ Customers

Subject: All Interconnection Services’ Customers – REVISION to SN91082575 - Change of
BellSouth Voice Mail Service Access Numbers in the Roswell and Norcross,
Georgia Central Offices (CO)

Carrier Notification Letter SN91082575, originally posted on August 21, 2001, has been revised.
The access numbers for the Roswell and Norcross voice-mail have been updated and the script
for the broadcast has been modified.

Please review the revised letter for details.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY MATEO CAYMOL FOR JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley – Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services
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